
November 1, 2022 Town Administrator Update: 

• Peter Freisem presented me with a copy of the Pine Grove cemetery, first edition. He is also 

working on Howland, which will be the last. I cannot begin to say how impressed I am with all 

the research and work Peter has done on this over the last ten years. The town owes him a great 

debt. 

• The new website went live today, and town emails changed as well to the conwayma.gov domain. 

There are a couple of glitches but the new site is very easy to use and maintain. 

• Last week I met with the four FRS town administrators and Superintendent Darius to begin 

discussions about FY24’s capital needs and budget process, as well as the Fire and Highway 

Depts. as part of my ongoing interviews with department heads and committee chairs, and also 

attended the CEDC and Assessors meetings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


